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SHOOTING INVESTIGATION 
 
 
 
On Monday, June 3, 2019, at approximately 2:56 P.M., Torrance Police Officers responded to 
the Del Amo Fashion Center located at 3525 Carson Street in the City of Torrance regarding 
shots fired at the location. 
 
Upon arrival, Officers discovered one subject with a gunshot wound inside the location. The 
subject was treated by Torrance Fire Department personnel and transported to a local hospital.  
There are no known additional victims at this time. 
 
Officers and SWAT are currently on scene clearing the area, and Detectives are conducting a 
follow-up investigation to identify the suspect.   
 
The preliminary investigation reveals the suspect to possibly be a male Hispanic adult, 20-25 
years of age, shaved head wearing a black shirt and checkered shorts. 
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This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Captain Mark 
Underwood of the Special Operations Bureau.  Anyone with information regarding this 
incident is encouraged to contact the Torrance Police Department (310) 328-3456. 
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